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CANCELLATION OF STAGE 3 CAMP 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Regretfully we wish to advise you that in our management of ongoing issues 
related to COVID-19 we have cancelled the Stage 3 overnight camp at Point 
Wolstoncroft Sport and Recreation Centre from Tuesday 5th October to 
Wednesday 6th October – Term 4, Week 1.   
 
We realise this is a disappointment for students and their families, however we 
are required to comply with DET guidelines that state excursions and camps 
are not permitted while schools are under levels 4, 3 & 2 restrictions. 
 
We thank you for your understanding in this situation, which is a result of the 
pandemic that is currently having profound effects on many aspects of our 
lives. 
 
Please find attached a camp refund note for you to complete and return via 
email or when you collect your child’s Remote Learning packs on Monday 30th 
August 2021 – Week 8. 
 
 
Sincere regards 
 
 
Melissa Cameron        Pam Ladd 
Assistant Principal        Principal  
16.08.2021         16.08.2021 
 
 
 
 


